
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1850/2024-25               29.10.2024 
 

 
CIRCULAR  

 
Dear Parents, 
 

Please be informed that Thursday, 31st October 2024 will be a holiday for 

students on the occasion of Diwali. 

We wish all a joyful and happy Diwali. 

With regards, 
 
 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 

 


